
I as a citizen of Oregon implore you to NOT consider making SB 945 a law. It is ridiculous to 

think that you can regulate human beings into being safe. This bill is a waste of time and money. 

If you as a group want to make REAL change and care about the safety of minors you should be 

allowing the people, that love their families and children, to have MORE of their hard earned 

money so they can AFFORD to buy gun safes! I mean this with all sincerity, Matthew Lindsay 

503.739.3667 

 


